
PUBLIC NOTICE                                          

 

The City of Aurora would like to inform you that there will be a planned power outage on June 16th, 
2025  starting  at  7:30  AM.  This  decision,  although  inconvenient,  is  necessary  to  perform  critical 
infrastructure  maintenance  and  repairs  to  ensure  a  consistent  supply  of  power  in  the  future.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience this interruption might cause. They will work diligently and efficiently 
to complete the maintenance work and get the power restored as quickly as possible. The outage is  
expected to last up to 8 hours.


